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Date: March 30, 2020                      Ref: AIS/2020-21/00001 

Notice for Project Work 

Dear Parents 

This is to bring to your kind attention that the Project work for classes V to X, across all the Academic Subjects 

for Term I of Session 2020-21 has been uploaded on ERP and Website.  

Project Topics have been assigned to ensure that children are occupied positively with a little assistance from 

parents.  

Students may submit the completed project work in the first week of reopening the School, which in turn 

completely depends upon the directives from Government.  

Should there be any query you may kindly place it by writing a mail at principal@aisedu.org.  

Looking forward to your kind cooperation.  

Thanking you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Principal 

Asian International School 

 


